Republic of the Philippines
RIZAL PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT
Antipolo City

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 2

The Invitation to Bid was advertised in the PhilGEPS, LGU website, and in three (3) conspicuous
places for the period covering 12 July to 18 July 2022, for twenty-nine (29) provincial infrastructure
projects in compliance with Republic Act No. 9184 otherwise known as the Government
Procurement Reform Act and its 2016 Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations;

Project No. 22 (a) is entitled: “Repainting of 1-Storey Inuman Health Station Bldg. at Sitio Inuman,
Brgy. Inarawan”

The Project: Inuman Health Station Building to be repainted at Sitio Inuman, Brgy. Inarawan,
Antipolo City is a 2-storey building.

The title of Project No. 22 (a) is corrected from “Repainting of 1-Storey Inuman Health Station
Bldg. at Sitio Inuman, Brgy. Inarawan” to “Repainting of 2-Storey Inuman Health Station Bldg. at
Sitio Inuman, Brgy. Inarawan”

15 juiy 2022.
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